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Welcome back to Term 4! It’s a short term 

and a busy one. It’s guaranteed to fly by. 

 

Junior Class Excursion 

Traditionally when the senior class go off to 

camp, the junior class enjoy an excursion. 

This year the excursion was delayed and we 

have arranged for it to occur this term in 

week 4. Year 3 have also been invited as 

they did not attend camp. We have arranged 

a visit to Currumbin Wildlife Sanctuary to 

support our Living Things unit of work. A 

note will be distributed next week. 

 

New Sign 

This week we installed new signage to the 

brick classroom to improve our presence on 

Tweed Valley Way. We also moved a sign 

from one end of the playground to Bawden 

Street. The old sign will be removed next 

week. It is a temporary spot for the sign as 

we are awaiting our new fence to be 

installed.  

 

Murwillumbah Garden Competition 

The children are very excited to receive an 

award for “Student participation and 

enthusiasm” with our new fairy and dinosaur 

gardens.  

 

School Hats 

Please make sure your children bring hats to 

school every day and that they are clearly 

labelled to limit the sharing of hats. This will 

help to stop the spread of head lice. 

 

 

Jenni McKeon 

Principal 

TERM 4 2019 

Term 4  

Week 1 

Friday 18 October—Kindergarten 

orientation begins 9:00am –11:00am. 

Continues until week8 (6/12) 

Term 4 

Week 4 

Junior class excursion to Currumbin 

Wildlife Sanctuary. 

Term 4   

Week 7 

Sunday 1 December 5:00pm—

Community Christmas Carols. 

Term 4 

Week 10 

Wednesday 18 December—Last day 

of term. 

 

 

December 1 

5:00-7:00 pm 

Community Christmas Carols 

We are calling for donations for our super 

Christmas hamper raffle. We already have some 

donations and are hoping to get organised  to 

start selling raffle tickets next week. 
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Our award-winning gardens! 


